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Bergen County Prosecutor’s 
Office Program for Parents 
On Tuesday at 7 P.M. the Bergen County 
Prosecutor’s Office will be conducting a 
presentation on internet safety for parents of pre-
teens and teenagers at Tenakill Middle School.	

	
AinR	Assembly	
On March 27th our 7th and 8th 
graders will attend an 
assembly with a local non 
profit called Alumni in 
Recovery. This will provide a 
safe and reliable program to 
heighten awareness, hope, 
and resources for our local 
communities. [They] aim to 
end the stigma of addiction 
and Substance Use Disorder 
by sharing [their] stories with 
middle and high school 
students, parents, and 
communities. 
	
		

Book Fair 
This past week our PTO hosted an amazing Book 
Fair for all students at Demarest Middle School. 
The Fair included an after school event complete 
with a S’mores truck, a rap by Mr. Regan, and a 
performance by the cast of our school musical.   
    	

Harlem Wizards 
On March 29th the Harlem Wizards will be 
visiting DMS to promote a charitable basketball 
game to be held at NVD on April 29th. This 
event will financially support Project 
Graduation for this year’s high school seniors.  

No Homework 
Night 
Our next No Homework 
Night is slated for March 
16th. The intention of the 
No Homework Night is 
to encourage our students 
to have good old-
fashioned fun with their 
families.       	
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March	Events	at	DMS		

• March	14th	6PM	Washington	DC	Parent	Meeting	for	8th	Grade	Parents	
and	7	PM	BOE	Meeting	at	CRS	

• March	16th	No	Homework	Night	
• March	30	and	31	School	Production	of	Legally	Blonde	

Upcoming	Events	

Heroes and Cool Kids 
Our sixth graders will be visited by high school 
students from NVD on March 20th for a program 
entitled Heroes and Cool Kids. This program aims to 
provide mentorship and guidance around positive 
decision making for pre-teens. 	

DC Parent 
Meeting 
On Tuesday March 14th at 6 
PM parents of eighth graders 
are invited to attend an 
informational meeting 
regarding the trip to 
Washington DC this spring. 	

		

Liberty Science 
Center 
This month our amazing fifth 
graders will be taking a trip to 
Liberty Science Center!  	

Legally	Blonde	to	Visit	CRS	&	LLE	
On	March	23rd	members	of	the	cast	of	our	
spring	musical	will	be	visiting	the	County	
Road	and	Luther	Lee	Emerson	Schools.		Our	
students	will	perform	a	song	as	a	preview	to	
their	performance	on	the	30th	and	31st	at	
7PM.			
	


